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14 May 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Arnold Hill Academy is pleased to invite all Year 5 pupils in nearby schools to attend a ‘Bright Sparks’ 
Day on Friday 12th July 2019. Pupils will work on a STEM project (Science, Technology, Engineering 
and Maths) which will inspire them and develop their STEM skills. The sessions will be led by Arnold 
Hill specialist STEM teachers in specialist STEM rooms with state-of-the-art equipment, and will 
challenge the pupils to design, construct and test a large-scale construction. 
 
On the day, pupils will report to their primary school in the morning as normal. They will be escorted 
to and from Arnold Hill and can be collected at their primary school at the normal time. Primary staff 
will remain with their groups throughout the day, and will have key medical and SEN information.   
Packed lunch and a drink (or refillable drinks bottle) will be required. For those in receipt of free 
school meals, the primary school will bring packed lunch and a drink. 
 
In addition, this year Arnold Hill will be providing an opportunity for parents to visit the academy 
during the Bright Day. You will be given a full tour of the academy visiting lessons, meeting staff and 
visiting the Bright Day session that will be taking place throughout the day. These tours will only be 
offered to the parents of the children who attend the family of schools. 
 
Tours will be taking place at the times below: 
 

Tour One 
 (09:45 – 10:45) 

Tour Two 
(11:20 – 12:20) 

Tour Three 
(13:30 – 14:30) 

 
Places will be limited, so to secure your place please email AHA_transition@arnoldhillacademy.co.uk  
If you are unable to attend the tour times above but you would like to have a tour, then alternative 
dates and times are below: 
 
Afternoon tours (13:30 – 14:40) 
Thursday 13th June 
Tuesday 18th June 
Thursday 20th June 
Tuesday 25th June 
 
I am really looking forward to welcoming you and your children to Arnold Hill Academy on Friday 12th 
July. If you would like any further details, please contact myself or the transition team.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Tara Box  
Transition Manager 
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